
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on February 3, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at 

the regular the monthly meeting of the Village Board of the Village of Neosho at the Neosho Village 

Hall, 210 S. Schuyler Street, Neosho WI.  

 

Public Hearing:  Variance of setback, Elizabeth Desmore, 161-1017-2921-008 parcel number, Lake Street, 

Variance from the required setback of 50’ to 43 – 43.6’ from Lake Street and 35.5’ from back E Lot 

Line.   

 

Deanna Braunschweig 

Village of Neosho 
 


